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   Newsletter Fall 2014

GREETINGS____________________________________________________ 
 We look forward to seeing you during 2014-15 at the activities described in this newsletter, hoping that the variety of 
events will draw everyone to at least one event, if not more.  We plan to make this year another enjoyable one for you, flush 
with opportunities to spend time with other Harvard alumni/ae.  You can read about and register for HCWPA events through 
our website www.harvardwpa.org.  If you have not yet visited the website, please do so.  You will find a link to this newsletter 
on the website as well.   
 At the May 2014 Annual Dinner, Harvard Club members and guests listened to the captivating guest speaker 
Professor Robert Levin ’68 Magna Cum Laude, Professor of Music at Harvard University, foremost expert on Mozart in the 
United States, and world-renowned pianist.  Dr. Levin’s riveting and brilliant talk, interspersed with illustrations on the piano 
keyboard and CD recorded that day at Heinz Hall, addressed the topic ‘Mozart and Swing Jazz:  The Same Language?’  
Without question, everyone left spellbound following Dr. Levin’s breathtaking presentation!  Two days following the annual 
dinner, Harvard members attended the Mozart Chamber Music performance by Robert Levin at the Carnegie Music Hall.  
Watching Dr. Levin’s fingers fly across the keyboard left one with a feeling of complete awe and wonder at the excellence and 
perfection of his mastery of Mozart. The combination of the two days with Robert Levin was truly an unforgettable experience.  
Also, we are pleased to announce that, during the Annual Dinner, Cody Corliss was appointed to the officer position of 
Secretary of the Executive Committee of the Harvard Club of Western PA.  We offer many thanks to Cody for his willingness 
to serve our Club in his new capacity. 
 The Presidents of all of the area Ivy League school clubs have been meeting and planning All-Ivy events to which all 
of the Ivy League area clubs’ members will be invited.  Watch your email for announcements of All-Ivy activities!  We are 
very excited about this initiative and the opportunity to meet and get to know all Western PA Ivy League folks. 

 If you have not yet joined the Harvard Club, you might be interested to know that we are a non-profit 501(c)(3) 
organization whose dues and student-related contributions are tax deductible.  Most importantly, the Harvard Club of Western 
PA provides venues for you to continue your close ties with the Harvard family.  On behalf of the HCWPA Executive 
Committee, I would like to extend our best wishes to you for a fulfilling year!   
 
Best regards, 
Alice M. Hirsch, Ph.D., President, Harvard Club of Western PA 
________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
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NEWS AND EVENTS_____________________________________________ 

PITTSBURGH DANCE COUNCIL:  ROYAL BALLET OF CAMBODIA 
 

HCWPA purchased tickets to a special presentation of the Royal Ballet of Cambodia, which will be held at the Byham Theater 
on November 7, 2014, at 8:00 PM.  “Renowned for its graceful hand gestures and stunning costumes, the Royal Ballet has 
been closely associated with the Khmer court for more than 1,000 years” (Pittsburgh Dance Council).  Choose either $30.40 or 
$38.90 tickets.  The same evening, HCWPA will host a preconcert dinner at 6:00 PM at the Renaissance Hotel next to the 
Byham Theater.  Meals will be ordered directly from the menu and paid for individually.  Meals range in price from $19.00 to 
$37.00.  The preconcert dinners always make the evening more special.  Please register for both online at harvardwpa.org or 
RSVP to ahirsch33@gmail.com. 
 

AMERICAN MIDDLE EAST INSTITUTE: GENERAL DAVID H. PETRAEUS 
 
The American Middle East Institute (AMEI), of which Simin Curtis, Past President of the Harvard Club of Western PA, is 
volunteer President, is presenting its Seventh Annual Conference on Tuesday, October 28, 2014, at 8:00 PM at the 
Carnegie Music Hall.  This year’s VIP Speaker is General David H. Petraeus, who is the Chairman of the KKR Global 
Institute, a Senior Fellow at Harvard University’s Kennedy School of Government, and a member of the advisory boards of 
several veterans’ organizations.  General Petraeus previously served for 37 years in the U.S. military, including as 
commander of coalition forces in Iraq and Afghanistan and as commander of the US Central Command.  Following 
retirement from the military in August 2011, he served for 14 months as the Director of the CIA (from AMEI’s website).  
For further information and to purchase tickets for General Petraeus’s lecture, click on 
http://www.showclix.com/event/GeneralDavidPetraeus or visit AmericanMei.org.  Use discount code AMEI25 for a 25% 
discount off of the ticket price.  AMEI will also host a daytime (8:00 AM - 2:30 PM) business conference, entitled, ‘Oasis:  
Growing Business Opportunities Between the US and the Middle East’ on October 28, 2014, at the Fairmont Hotel in 
Pittsburgh.  AMEI’s business conference brings together global health leaders and leading edge innovators.  The American 
Middle East Institute (AMEI) is an independent, non-profit, non-partisan organization dedicated to promoting commercial, 
educational, and cultural partnerships between the United States and the countries of the Middle East.  Past conferences 
featured Thomas Friedman, Fareed Zakaria, Madeleine Albright, Henry Kissinger, dignitaries from the Middle East, Tom 
Brokaw, and Colin Powell (AMEI’s website).   
 Pre-Lecture Dinner 
Prior to the General Petraeus evening lecture, the HCWPA will host a pre-lecture dinner at 6:00 PM at a popular restaurant 
named Legume, located at 214 N. Craig St., Pittsburgh, PA 15213; phone 412-621-2700.  The food at Legume is delicious 
and the ambience upscale.  If you haven't yet tried Legume, please do so.  This restaurant is a 'Don't miss.'  RSVP on 
www.harvardwpa.org or email to Ahirsch33@gmail.com or call Alice Hirsch at 412-818-3313. 
 
 

FALL DINNER AND SPEAKER 
 

Due to the popularity of the Spring Annual Dinner, a similar Fall Dinner and Speaker will be held on November 13, 2014, 
at the AHYP Club in Pittsburgh!  A reception with Speaker William E. Markus ‘60 is scheduled for 6:00 PM, followed by 
dinner and presentation at 7:00 PM.  Mr. Markus speaks nationally as a top expert on Middle East factions and conflicts.  
He has a greater comprehensive knowledge than most and deep insights to the complexities of the Middle East dilemma.  
Arguably, Mr. Markus presents the best information heard anywhere.  It is an opportunity to hear Mr. Markus speak which 
HCWPA was very fortunate to arrange.  Register online at www.harvardwpa.org or email to ahirsch33@gmail.com. 

 
HARVARD-YALE GAME 

 
If you can’t make it to Cambridge this year for the 130th edition of THE GAME, why not get together with your fellow 
Harvard alumni/ae—and Yale alumni/ae, too—to watch the game live during one of our favorite family events of the 
football season.  Once again, the HCWPA has made arrangements, together with the Yale Club, for a broadcast of The 
Game.  This year’s edition will begin at 12:00 PM, Saturday, November 22, 2014.  The event will be held at the Allegheny 
HYP Club.  Doors open at 11:00 AM.   There is no charge for the event, though you will pay the Allegheny HYP Club 
directly for your food and drinks.  The Allegheny HYP Club plans a repeat of its popular, family-oriented buffet.  Free, on-
site babysitting will be available as in other years.  The same arrangements apply to the March 6 Harvard/Yale Men’s 
Basketball Game (Doors open at 6:00 PM; game at 7:00 PM).  Please check the Club website www.alleghenyhypclub.com 
for confirmation of details.  RSVP online at www.harvardwpa.org or to Alice Hirsch, 412-818-3313.   

Go, Crimson! 
 



 

 

 
DRUE HEINZ LECTURE LECTURE: ALEXANDRA FULLER 

 
Please join the HCWPA for "A Literary Evening with Memoirist Alexandra Fuller."  As stated on the Pittsburgh Arts & 
Lecture website, Alexandra Fuller has a Pittsburgh connection and a new memoir about marriage and divorce, which is 
coming out in January 2015.  A critic predicts that, “It will sit by Don’t Let’s Go To The Dogs Tonight as a major literary 
memoir with huge universal appeal.”  Mrs. Fuller was born in Glossop, England, raised in Zimbabwe and Rhodesia, and 
currently resides in Wyoming.  Her first memoir, Don’t Let’s Go to the Dogs Tonight, follows Fuller, her sister, and her 
parents as they move from England to Central Africa (Pittsburgh Arts & Lecture website). 
 
Alexandra Fuller will speak on April 13, 2015, at 7:30 PM at the Carnegie Music Hall, 4400 Forbes Avenue, Pittsburgh, 
PA 15213.  Tickets are $12.00 each.  Please register online at harvardwpa.org or RSVP to Alice Hirsch at 
ahirsch33@gmail.com.  

 
 Pre-Lecture Dinner 
Prior to the Alexandra Fuller evening lecture, the HCWPA will host a pre-lecture dinner at 5:30 PM at a popular restaurant 
named Legume, located at 214 N. Craig St., Pittsburgh, PA 15213; phone 412-621-2700.  The food at Legume is delicious 
and the ambience upscale. 

 
WINE TASTINGS 

 
Wine & Food Pairing Hosted by David DeSimone at Open Bottle Bistro in Shadyside 
The Harvard Club of Western PA is hosting a wine tasting/food pairing at renowned wine and food expert David 
DeSimone’s newest restaurant, Open Bottle Bistro.  David DeSimone ’80 is a wine/food columnist for the Pittsburgh 
Tribune Review as well as a wine show radio host on KQV Radio 1410AM.  He will share his expert knowledge as guests 
enjoy three wines, each expertly selected for delicious food pairings.  The event will commence at 6:30 PM. The cost is 
$40.00 per person for those who pre-register.  This cost includes wine tastings, food pairings, tax and gratuity.  Guests are 
welcome.  Dave’s new restaurant is reportedly (by word of mouth) fabulous! 
 

Thursday, April 30, 2015, 6:30 PM 
 

Open Bottle Bistro 
5884 Ellsworth Avenue 
Pittsburgh, PA 15232  

 
RSVP via the ‘Upcoming Events’ section on our website: www.harvardwpa.org.  Due to the nature of the event, no refunds 
will be granted after Friday, April 24, 2015.  If you have any questions about the event, please contact Mike Dukovich ’06 
for more information:  MJDukovich@gmail.com.   We look forward to seeing you on April 30! 

 
Wine & Grilling Class @ Dreadnought Wines in the Strip District 
The 2014 Wine and Grilling class sold out and was a HUGE hit!  This class is one of the most popular classes at 
Dreadnought Wines, and is limited to 30 people!  You will learn how to grill meat, fish, and veggies along with other 
delights.  You will also learn to match wines to grilled foods, no matter what is on the menu.  There is always a surprise in 
this class, so please join us for a great time.  You cannot beat this deal -- $55 per person for a full buffet meal paired with 
four fabulous wines.  Bring family & friends and enjoy this super summertime event!  
 

Wednesday, August 19, 2015, 6:00 PM 
 

Dreadnought Wines 
2013 Penn Avenue 
Pittsburgh, PA 15222 

 
RSVP via the “Upcoming Events” page on our website:  www.harvardwpa.org.  Due to the nature of the event, no refunds 
will be granted after Friday, August 14, 2015.  If you have any questions about the event, please contact Mike Dukovich 
’06 for more information:  MJDukovich@gmail.com.   We look forward to seeing you on August 19! 
 
 

PITTSBURGH DUCKY TOUR 
 

“Pittsburgh’s only land and water tour travels through town and then splashes in the river for the ride of your life in an 
authentic WWII amphibious vehicle”  (PLAY, Pittsburgh’s Official See & Do Guide).  The Tour will be followed by a 
light meal in the Hard Rock Café at Station Square!  The date will be announced in the spring.  Please register online at 
www.harvardwpa.org.   Call Alice Hirsch with questions, 412-818-3313. 



 

 

 
SCHOOLS AND SCHOLARSHIP COMMITTEE REPORT 

 
The following Western Pennsylvania students entered Harvard as members of the Class of 2018: 
 

Nathaniel Brodsky Winchester-Thurston 
Scott Evans  Brashear High School 
Shaun Gohel  Shady Side Academy 
Kemen Linsuain Home School 
Kevin Loughlin  North Hills High School  
Benjamin Molin Taylor Allderdice High School 
 

Jazmine Phillips-Acie Plum Senior High School 
Sarah Ryan  Winchester-Thurston 
Lily Scherlis   Andover Academy 
Katherine Smith Taylor Allderdice High School 
Andrew Wilcox Cathedral Prep (Erie)  
Hayley Wyeth  Shady Side Academy 
 

 
Last year’s Harvard applicant pool of 34,295 was one of the largest in Harvard’s history, a slight decrease from last year’s 
record pool of 35,023.  The corresponding admission rate – 5.9% – is the most competitive in the history of the College.  
Locally, 191 Western Pennsylvania students sought admission, an increase of 7% from last year.  We attracted talented 
applicants from more than 75 public and independent high schools, and a few who were schooled at home.  Although many 
of the applicants reside in or near Pittsburgh, many others come from communities such as Slippery Rock, Greenville, 
Johnstown, Somerset, Hollidaysburg, Waynesburg, Bradford, and Uniontown. 
 

Please consider helping out with interviewing this year.  It's a great way to meet some really interesting young people, to 
learn about college admissions, and to give back to dear old Harvard.  
 
Summer Reception and Sendoff 
On July 27, 2014, Harrison Lauer ’79 and wife Karen Lauer hosted a summer sendoff picnic at their Fox Chapel home 
for the newly admitted students, their families, and our members.  Six of the above students attended the reception along 
with 50 family members, friends, and alumni supporters who shared in their excitement over their upcoming four years and 
wished them well as they prepared to depart.  By all appearances, the students seemed to bond very successfully, making 
this event a memorable start to their Harvard experience.  And, the food was excellent! 

 
Schools Committee Events 
College Fairs:  Members of our Committee represented Harvard at the following college fairs: 

Beaver County College Fair at Penn State Beaver Campus September 30, 2014 6:30 PM - 8:30 PM 
North Hills College Fair at LaRoche College   October 6, 2014  6:00 PM - 8:00 PM 
South Hills College Fair at Peters Township High School October 7, 2014  6:30 PM - 8:30 PM 

We are always seeking a few additional volunteers to help staff our tables at these fairs and to talk with prospective 
applicants and parents, so please consider volunteering your time at next year’s College Fairs. 
 
Reception with Harvard Admission Officer - Monday September 29, 2014 
Our region’s Harvard Admissions Officer, Meghan Stetson, visited local high schools on Monday, September 29, 2014.  In 
connection with Ms. Stetson’s visit, the Schools and Scholarship Committee hosted a well attended cocktail reception at the 
Allegheny HYP Club, 619 William Place, Pittsburgh, on Monday, September 29.  Following the cocktail reception, an 
interviewer training session was provided. 

 
Informational Session for Prospective Minority Students – October 4, 2014 
Vincent ’79 and Dr. Rhonda Johnson ’78 and the Schools and Scholarship Committee hosted an information session for 
prospective minority college applicants and their families on Saturday, October 4, 2014, in the Hilda Willis Room, at the 
Winchester Thurston Upper School, 455 Morewood Avenue, Pittsburgh, PA 15213. The session provided information on 
admission requirements, financial aid, and SAT preparation for high school freshmen, sophomores, and juniors.  
Additionally, a question–and-answer session was conducted with a current Harvard undergraduate. 
 
Harvard Joint-Travel Stop in Pittsburgh October 7, 2014 
Jake Foley of the Harvard Admissions Office, along with admission officers from Yale, Princeton, and the University of 
Virginia, hosted a group presentation for prospective students at the DoubleTree Pittsburgh Downtown Hotel (1 Bigelow 
Square) on Tuesday, October 7, 2014.  Interviewers, alumni, and prospective students were invited to attend this event.  
Additional information about the event can be found at http://harvardprincetonuvaya. 
 
For more information on these events, to volunteer as an alumnus/a interviewer, please contact Nick Picarsic '03 at 
picarsic@gmail.com or 412-607-0291 or Harrison Lauer '79 at harrison.lauer@comcast.net or 412-600-4286. 
 



 

 

 
 

PRIZE BOOKS 

H A R V A R D  P R I Z E  B O O K  P R O G R A M  2 0 1 4  

In 2014, the Schools and Scholarships Committee awarded the Harvard 
Prize Book to students at 50 schools across Western Pennsylvania. The 
committee would like to thank all of the alumni who contributed to the 2014 
Harvard Prize Book Program.  We look forward to another great year and to 
the potential to expand the program to more schools so as to recognize 
outstanding student achievement.  If you have any questions about the 
program or are interested in presenting a Prize Book to a local student at your 
alma mater, please contact Kelsey Leonard ‘10 at kleonard@post.harvard.edu.  

You can help the HCWPA Schools Committee and students at your alma 
mater, or at any local high school of your choosing.  Simply check the box on 
the enclosed Dues & Contributions form to donate a prize book or endow an 
award at a specific school.  Doing so will encourage more local applicants, 

and may well lead to the attendance of more Western Pennsylvania students at Harvard College.  Thank you for your generosity 
and your Harvard pride.  

Currently, Harvard Prize Books are awarded at the following 50 schools in Western Pennsylvania (approximately 17% of all 
schools in our region): 

 
Allderdice High School  Hickory High School*  Reynolds High School*  
Ambridge Area High School* Jamestown High School* Seneca Valley Senior High School 
Aquinas Academy*  Kennedy Catholic* Seton La Salle High School 
Bethel Park High School* Laurel Highlands High School Sewickley Academy 
Blacklick Valley Junior Senior High School Mars Area High School Shady Side Academy  
Canon-McMillan High School Mercer Area Senior High School* Sharon High School* 
Cathedral Preparatory School Mohawk High School  Sharpsville High School* 
Central Catholic High School Mt. Lebanon High School The Ellis School  
Charleroi High School Neighborhood Academy* Thomas Jefferson High School* 
Deer Lakes High School North Allegheny Senior High School*  Trinity High School  
Farrell High School* North Hills High School Union Town High School  
Fox Chapel Area High School  Oakland Catholic High School* Upper St. Clair High School  
Franklin Regional High School* Penn-Trafford High School*  Washington High School 
Greensburg Salem High School Pine-Richland High School*  West Middlesex High School*  
Greenville High School* Pittsburgh CAPA 6-12* Westinghouse Academy 6-12* 
Grove City High School*  Pittsburgh Science & Technology Academy* Winchester Thurston School 
Hampton High School* Quaker Valley High School  

*Indicates specific sponsorship by a Harvard alumnus or alumna 
 

 
SUMMER COMMUNITY SERVICE FELLOWSHIP INTERN PROGRAM 

 
If you are interested in helping the Harvard Club to sponsor a Harvard student as a summer intern with a local 
community service organization, please make a donation to the Harvard Club for that purpose (donate online at 
www.harvardwpa.org or see dues page to donate in paper copy of newsletter that will arrive by mail for those 
who have paid dues within the past five years).  

 
 

HARVARD UNIVERSITY COMMENCEMENT 2014 
 

Videos of 2014 Commencement Speakers 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-kC59qNwt3A&list=PL309451B70B1DE1FF 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 

WELCOME TO OUR CITY 
 
For new young Harvard alumni/ae who have recently moved to Pittsburgh and for any other Harvard Club 
members who are interested in welcoming our new arrivals, we will gather at The Porch, 221 Schenley Drive, 
Pittsburgh, PA 15213, on October 25, 2014, from 3:00 PM – 5:00 PM.  Last year’s Welcome To Our City at The 
Porch proved to be a great opportunity for Harvard individuals new to the city to connect with their Harvard 
peers!  Register at www.harvardwpa.org. 

 
PNC BROADWAY SERIES PERFORMANCE: ‘PIPPIN’ 

 

Please join us for an evening of dinner and theater.  ‘Pippin,’ part of the PNC Broadway Series, will be held on 
January 22, 2015, at 7:30 PM at the Benedum Theater.  Diane Paulus, Artistic Director of the American 
Repertory Theater at Harvard, reworked and ran Pippin at Harvard, then took Pippin to Broadway for which she 
won a 2013 Tony Award for Best Musical Revival.  Mrs. Paulus was selected for the 2014 TIME Magazine’s 
annual list of the 100 most influential people in the world.  The New York Daily Times named Mrs. Paulus one 
of the 50 most powerful women in New York (Diane Paulus – Biography 
http://www.dianepaulus.net/biography.html).  If you are interested in attending this performance, please RSVP 
and pay online at www.harvardwpa.org, indicating how many tickets ($57.00/ticket) you wish to purchase.  
Because we purchase from Group Sales, we purchase seats at a discounted rate.  Also, please RSVP online at 
www.harvardwpa.org or contact Alice Hirsch at ahirsch@me.com or 412-818-3313 if you would like to attend 
the Harvard Club pre-concert dinner at the Habitat Restaurant in the Fairmont Hotel, which is one easy-walking 
block from the Benedum Theater.  You can order from the menu and pay the restaurant directly, and park in the 
garage underneath the hotel. There is an elevator from the garage to the hotel lobby.  Our theater outings 
combined with pre-concert dinners always result in a lovely evening experience! 

 
COMMUNITY SERVICE EVENTS 

 

During the past year, HCWPA members volunteered for the Greater Pittsburgh Community Food Bank, Global 
Links, and Jubilee Kitchen.  Similar community service events are planned for the coming year, beginning with 
the Food Bank’s Produce to People food distribution on the morning of Saturday, December 13, 2014, 8:45 AM 
– 12:00 PM at the Greater Pittsburgh Community Food Bank at the McKeesport Founder's Hall School, 3600 
O'Neal Blvd, McKeesport PA 15132.  Watch for future email announcements with details from Kristen Mertz, 
our HCWPA Community Service Chairperson. Volunteering is a great way to spend enjoyable time with your 
fellow HCWPA members for a worthy cause.  Family members and friends are also welcome.  Contact Kristen 
Mertz ’82 at mertzkj@gmail.com to register and/or to receive more information. 
 

HARVARD CLUB OF WESTERN PA ANNUAL DINNER 
 

HCWPA’s 2015 Annual Dinner will be held on May 5, 2015.  This year’s speaker will be Michael Norton, 
Professor of Business Administration, Harvard Business School.  In the spring, watch for further details! 

 
MEMBERSHIP IN THE HCWPA 

 

The dues that you pay as a member of the Harvard Club of Western Pennsylvania support the HCWPA in all of 
its activities and events, including helping to recruit top-notch students for Harvard, interviewing applicants, 
reporting the interview results to Harvard, and hosting two or three receptions each year for HCWPA members 
and local students admitted to Harvard.  The HCWPA sponsors social events throughout the year; supports local 
Harvard students through the Endowed Scholarship Fund for Western PA; hosts an annual dinner that we all 
enjoy, among many other functions; and, on several occasions, has sponsored a Harvard undergraduate student as 
a summer intern with a local community service organization.  In addition, because the HCWPA is a non-profit 
organization with 501(c)(3) status, dues and additional contributions are tax deductible.  Please join us!  You will 
be sure to realize an intelligent, engaging, and satisfying experience with great camaraderie at each Harvard Club 
activity.  We look forward to seeing you soon! 



 

 

 
 

MEMBERSHIP IN THE ALLEGHENY HYP CLUB 
 

Are you looking for networking opportunities, a place to hold a private party, or a favorite venue where you can 
just relax and enjoy a delicious lunch?  Join the Allegheny HYP Club located in the heart of downtown 
Pittsburgh.  You will not be disappointed.  For more information, please call the AHYP Club at 412-281-5858.  
 
 

AN INVITATION FROM THE ALLEGHENY HYP CLUB 
 

 

  
 
 
Dear Member of the Harvard Club of Western PA: 
 
The Allegheny HYP Club would like to offer you a free, three-month Trial Membership with the Allegheny HYP 
Club!  For nearly 84 years, the Allegheny HYP Club has been providing its members a traditional luncheon club, 
lounge/bar area, and meeting space.  AHYP members enjoy a diverse array of benefits - social mixers, cultural 
events, access to tickets for Pittsburgh professional sports teams, and a vast list of local and national reciprocal 
clubs!  The Allegheny HYP Club’s beautiful space is perfect for your next business meeting or your next 
wedding rehearsal dinner. 
 
In order to take advantage of this complementary offer, please contact Katie Chivers or Amanda Reinard in the 
Allegheny HYP Club office.  You will be asked to complete our Membership Application, and will be given a 
temporary membership card.  You may then visit the Club for lunch, drinks and socializing in the lounge, and for 
Member Events.  During this time we hope that you find the Allegheny HYP Club an enriching addition to your 
professional and social life!   
 
Please contact the Allegheny HYP Club office today at 412-281-5858 for more information about your 
complimentary membership.  We look forward to seeing you at the Club! 
 
Thank you. 
 
All the best, 
 
Katie Chivers & Amanda Reinard 
Co-Managers 
Allegheny HYP Club 
www.alleghenyhypclub.com 

 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 

LUNCHEON LECTURES AT THE ALLEGHENY HYP CLUB 
 
 

The Harvard Club is planning to host another stimulating season of luncheon lectures at The Allegheny HYP 
Club, 619 William Place (www.alleghenyhypclub.com).  Lunch is $20 for members of the Harvard Club and 
students ($25 for non-members) and runs from 12:00 PM to 1:30 PM on the second Tuesday of each month.  
Mark your calendars for the upcoming Tuesday lecture, as follows: 
 
 November 11  Dan Simpson, Pittsburgh Post-Gazette 
    Current American Foreign Policy Issues 
 
 Future Speakers To be announced 
 
 
* Watch your email for further details regarding speakers and presentation topics closer to the dates of the 
presentations. 
 

Please call (412-281-5858) or email (areinard@alleghenyhypclub.com) to Amanda at the Allegheny HYP Club 
for reservations.  You may pay at the door.  

 
CALENDAR (Lunch Lectures are listed above) 

 

If you are not already on our e-mail list, please send your e-mail address to mjdukovich@gmail.com so that we 
can send details to you about the following events: 
 

 Recent Events (previously announced by e-mail) 
 July 27  New Admits Summer Send-off Picnic   Lauers’ Residence 
 August 14 Young All-Ivy Happy Hour     Harvard & Highland, Pgh. 
 September 29 Reception with Meghan Stetson, Harvard Admissions Officer Allegheny HYP Club 
 October 4 Minority Students Outreach Program    Winchester Thurston 

 October 7 Harvard Joint-Travel Prospective Student Presentations DoubleTree Downtown 
  
 Future Events 

 October 25 Welcome to Our City       The Porch, Oakland 
 October 28 American Middle East Institute Business Conference Fairmont Hotel, Pgh. 
 October 28 General Petraeus Lecture (American Middle East Institute) Carnegie Music Hall  
 November 7 Royal Ballet of Cambodia     Byham Theater, Pgh. 
 November 13 Harvard Club of Western PA Fall Dinner and Speaker Allegheny HYP Club 

November 22 Harvard-Yale Football Game     Allegheny HYP Club 
 December 13 Food Bank’s Produce to People Community Service  McKeesport 
 January 13 Global Networking Night     Allegheny HYP Club 
 January 22 Pippin (PNC Broadway Series)    Benedum Theater 
 March 6 Harvard-Yale Basketball Game    Allegheny HYP Club 
 April 13 Alexandra Fuller (Drue Heinz Lecture)   Carnegie Music Hall 
 April 30 Open Bottle Bistro Wine Tasting and Food Pairings  5884 Ellsworth Ave., Pgh. 
 May 5  Annual Dinner       Allegheny HYP Club 
 August 19 Dreadnought Wines: Wine Tasting and Food Pairing 2013 Penn Ave., Pgh. 
 TBA  Additional Community Service Events   TBA 
 TBA  Pittsburgh Pirates      PNC Park 
 TBA  Ducky Tour & Hard Rock Café     W. Station Square Dr. 
 TBA  Clemente Museum Tour & Tessaro’s Restaurant  3339 Penn Ave., Pgh. 
  



Harvard Club of Western Pennsylvania
Members (2013-2014)

Aceto, David M. '82
Allen, Bonita Danice '75
Alpert, Barry Leonard '67
Amar, Christopher A. '00
Argentieri, Kenneth M. '77 (HLS '81)
Barensfeld, David E. (HLS '76)
Bates, William & LaDonna (Allison '05)
Berdik, Richard F. '66 (HSB '68)
Berger, Rachel Pardes '92
Bloom, Elizabeth Claire '12
Bosquez, Ted (LAW '05)
Brand, Robert N. '58 (HSB '60)
Brean, Richard J. (HLS '78)
Brock, Anna D. '03
Bron, Kerry '88
Brown, Jeffery Wylie (HBS '87)
Brown, Joel '94
Brown, Robert G (HBS '73)
Bruschi, Howard J. (HBS '76)
Burke, Charles J. III '77
Burstein, Stuart S. MD '57
Cai, Quan & Ding, Ming (Peter '10)
Cass, George L. '63 (HLS '66)
Cheever, George M. '69
Chen, Sue S. '07
Chiu, Robert J. '94
Cleckley, Franklin D. (HLS '69)
Clifford, Sheila B. L. (EXT '03)
Cohen, David R. (HLS '83)
Cohen, Robert A. '51 (HLS '54)
Conroy Hayden, Mary Catherine (GSE '84)
Corliss, Cody R. '03
Curtis, Gregory D. (HLS '74)
Curtis, Simin Yazdgerdi '82
Davis, John P. Jr. '47 (HLS '50)
Davis, Leslie C. (GSE '81)
De Torok, Denes G. (GSA '63)
Denton, Edward William (HBS '87)
Doran, Weldon C. III (GSA '08)
Duda, Darrin K. '91
Dukovich, Michael '06
Emmons-Apt, Ebe '71
Falk, Sigo '57
Fang, Samantha
Figucia, David A. M.D. '89
Fisher, Richard E. '56
Fitzsimmons, David R. (HBS '83)
Flaxman, Seth Robert '08
Foster, Michael R. '91
Friedlander, Eugenia Balodimas '88
Fulmer, Jerry B. '58 (HLS '61)
Ganzfried, Benjamin '09
George, Joseph A. '58 (HLS '61)
Giarla, Joanne (William '75)

Granick, Jaclyn Blair '08
Grill, Howard P. (HMS '83)
Hainsworth, Deirdre King '87
Heard, LeSans M. (HBS '97) (  '02)
Heberle, Donald J. Jr. '88
Hershey, Susanne Wilson '67
Hirsch, Alice M. Ph.D. (HGSE '96)
Hoffstot, Henry P. Jr. '39 (HLS '42)
Holysz, Piotr Maciej '07
Hossain, Afroza (HDS '14)
Hunsaker, Braden K. '97
Hurtt, Elizabeth St. Clair '78
Irwin, Steven D. '81
Johnson, Kenneth E. '77
Johnson, Rhonda Moore M.D., M.P.H. '78
Johnson, Vincent O. '79
Kerr, Arthur John Jr. (HBS '55)
Kinnane, Janet M. (HMS '88)
Kladakis, Stephanie '96
Labys, Walter C. (GSA '65)
Lackner, David F. M.D. '79
Lackner, Vincent F. Jr. '72
Lalli, Jason D. '99
Lauer, Harrison S. '79
Lawrence, Michael J. '88
Lawrence, William III '67
Lebec, David Richard (SPH '09)
Lederer, Lisa N. '03
Leonard, Kelsey Trey '10
Loverich Bernard, Patricia Rose (GSE '94)
Mallory, George W. '44
Markus, William E. '60
Martell, Andrew John (EXT '06)
Mauch, James E. (EDU '59) (EDU '61)(EDU '64)
McBride, Robert R. '61
McHale, Matthew S. '99
McLaughlin, J. Sherman '54 (HLS '57)
McMahan, Stacy Powell (HBS '89)
McNamara, Catherine W. (HLS '86)
McNamara, Dennis M. (HMS '87)
McTiernan, Robert L. '73
Meakem, Glen Theodore '86 (HBS '92)
Meehan, William P. '58
Mertz, Kristen '82
Migliore, Salvatore (SDM '64)
Mistick, D. Thomas '69
Muller, Stefan '12
Murdoch, David A. Esq. '64 (HLS '67)
Murray, Suna '77
Neuman, Charles P. (GSA '63) (GSA '68)
Neuschwander, David C. M.D. '80
Newbold-Winkler, Beth W. '77
Nieland, Michael L. M.D. '60 (HMS '64)
Nutting, William O. '83

Nypaver, Dolores Cyphers
Overby, Paul I. (HBS '88)
Paglia, Lucas G. '93
Park, Jason W. '97
Paul, Richard '57
Pennathur, Arjun (HMS)
Picarsic, Nathan '07
Picarsic, Nicholas S. '03
Pil, Tricia Huang '92
Posvar, Wesley William '72
Pugh, Andrew Tucker '81
Ramos, Angel Rogelio Jr. '87
Rassiga, Anne L. (HMS '66)
Recker, William J. (HBS '85)
Ridenour, David R. (KSG '85)
Riordan, Robert W. (HBS '79)
Roberts, Philip R. '64
Rollman, Jane Miller (HBS '93)
Rosen, Eric S. '00
Rossi, Theresa (KSG '94)
Rubin, Fred H. M.D. '71
Scherlis, William Louis '75
Schuman, Carole Miner (HLS '83)
Sciullo, Anthony (HBS '08)
Scott, Mark E. Esq. '75
Segel, David P. '56 (HMS '60)
Seguiti, Frank A. '75
Shin, Donghoon (SPH '13)
Shreve, Robert S. '76
Singer, Paul M. (HLS '70)
Smyth, Louisa (Grahame '45, HLS '49, HBS '51)
Snavely, Stephen V. '73
Solosko, David '65
Stockman, Paul K. '88
Stoller, Ronald Gary (HMS '71)
Stone, Edward M. '04
Storey, Eileen MD (HMS '78) (SPH '78)(RAD
Sudnik, Matthew (HDS '07)
Swartz, Holly A. '84
Thomas, Paul M. (DIV '94)
Thompson, Sue '72
Tovar, B. Hugh '45
Ulloa, Mauricio (GSD '03)
Verdini, Christopher Michael '01
Volante, Jana Christin (HLS '10)
Warner, Russell S. '78
Wawrose, Stephen Frederick '82
Wecht, Daniel Alan '85
Wiegand, Bruce '69
Wingard, Laura '95
Yeh, Edmund
Zamboni, Beth A. (SPH '99) (SPH '00)
Zelt, Roger P. M.D. '76 (HMS '80)

Please send any corrections to vince@lacknergroup.com

mailto:vince@lacknergroup.com


DUES & CONTRIBUTIONS
Your dues are essential to the continued life of the Harvard Club of Western Pennsylvania.  Without them, we could
not carry out many of our activities, recruitment efforts, and mailings.  Please support your club and send in your dues
as soon as possible!

Harvard Club of Western Pennsylvania
c/o Vince Lackner
The Lackner Group
Carnegie Office Park, Suite 290
800 North Bell Avenue
Carnegie, PA  15106

** Note:  All amounts below are tax deductible***
The Harvard Club of Western Pennsylvania has §501(c)(3) status.

Dues.  Enclosed are my annual dues of $60 for the year 09/01/2014 through
08/31/2015 ($55 if sent by 11/30/2014). If you graduated in 2006 or later, dues are $30
($25 if sent by 11/30/2014).  To pay online: www.harvardwpa.org, then choose
Membership (menu at top), then Join or Renew (Visa or MasterCard). Or mail us a check.

Prize Book(s).  I would like to sponsor one or more prize books at a cost of $25.
[If you wish to designate a high school, please do so below; otherwise, the selection
will be made by our Schools Committee]

Additional Contribution.  I support the efforts of the Harvard Club of Western
Pennsylvania and would like to make a contribution beyond my normal dues.

Grand total
DONATE TO THE ENDOWED SCHOLARSHIP FUND

Scholarship Fund.  I would like to support local Harvard students through the
Endowed Scholarship Fund for Western Pennsylvania.  Enclosed is my tax-
deductible contribution payable to Harvard University.  (Please mail your
check with this form.  We will forward your check to the University.)
Schools Committee.  I would like to help the Schools Committee interview and
recruit talented local students for Harvard.   I am not yet a member of the Committee.

Please fill out this page and return it with your payment in the enclosed envelope to:

Amount Enclosed

High School(s):

$

$

$

$

$

E-Mail Address:

Phone:

Class:

/ /
Home Business

/
Cell

Name (Last, First, MI)

Summer Intern.  I would like to help the Harvard Club of Western Pennsylvania to
sponsor a Harvard undergrad to work in Pittsburgh as an intern for a Pittsburgh non-profit
organization.  Enclosed is my contribution to sponsor an intern, beyond my normal dues. $

Preferred Address: ,

If you would like to be removed from our mailing list, please send e-mail to vince@lacknergroup.com.

Harvard Club of Western Pennsylvania
2014-2015

Please make check payable to HCWPA.

http://www.harvardwpa.org
mailto:vince@lacknergroup.com

